
 

 

President’s First Monday Report Issue 22, June 2, 2014 

First Monday Report 
Focus on the Budget: 

Fiscal Year 2014-2015 

(FY2015) Budget 
Developments at the 

State Level 

Issue 22, June 2, 2014 

FY2015 Budget Developments 
Each winter and spring, we go through the process of 
analyzing and evaluating the projected revenue 

available for distribution in support of statewide 
programs, including the funds proposed for California 

community colleges.  The Governor is required to 
announce the State budget by January 10.  This 

announcement is the beginning of the budget season.  
Once the initial proposals are made, all the 

constituencies and interest groups affected by state 
funding spend the spring visiting the Capitol to lobby 

for their specific needs.  In some cases, these lobbying 
efforts are intended to solidify the Governor’s 

proposals, and in others lobbying is focused on 
requesting more support. Community colleges were 

well treated in Governor Brown’s January budget so 

many of our lobbying efforts this spring were focused  
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http://www.dailynews.com/social-affairs/20140313/francisco-rodriguez-will-be-los-angeles-community-college-districts-new-chancellor
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